
 

Notification to Public 
 

The Ministry of Health and Sports is working to prioritize the availability of quality 

and safe vaccines for COVID-19 prevention in the general public. 

The COVID-19 vaccines by the international donations are documented by the 

Ministry of Health and Sports. In addition, if private pharmaceutical companies want to 

import, distribute and inject high-quality, safe COVID-19 vaccines that are being 

injected internationally or regionally in Asia, it can be applied to the Food and Drug 

Administration with the required documents. 
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